Good Evening Jamestown Middle School Families. This is Dr. Vernon calling to welcome you to the 2020-2021 school year! We are looking forward to kicking the year off and getting off to a terrific start! 

Guilford County Schools has decided that the school year will begin remotely and continue that way through the first nine weeks of school. During that time, the district will consider options to get students safely back to school in person. The first day of virtual instruction will be Monday, August 17th.

While this will not be a traditional start to the school year, it is still our commitment here at JMS that we provide high quality instruction in a caring environment. To that end, I will be communicating over the next couple of weeks about virtual learning, technology procedures, and school kickoff events. 

Your child’s schedule will be mailed to you and will be available at our kickoff events. Although we have tried to ensure that every schedule is accurate, if you discover an error please contact the guidance office at (336) 819-2102.

I can’t express enough how much we miss our students and families and how grateful we are that you have chosen us.

We are looking forward to a wonderful year at JMS!

Go Tigers!

